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PUBLIC NOTICE
TEMPORARY USE PERMIT APPLICATION 
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023
Time: 3pm 
Location City Hall, 10631 100 Street

The City is seeking the public’s input regarding a Temporary 
Use Permit (TUP) application submitted by Northern Legendary 
Construction Ltd.

The TUP is seeking to permit a Mobile Hot Mix Asphalt Plant on 
a seasonal basis for up to 3 years on the parcel located at civic 
address 9448 72 Street.

The current zone of this property is M-2 Heavy Industrial and 
does not currently permit a Mobile Hot Mix Asphalt Plant.  
The use would be permitted temporarily in this zone for the 
duration of the TUP.

Your comments are important and residents who wish to make 
comments on this proposed application, can submit them in 
one of the following ways, by 4:30pm on Friday, May 19, 2023:

•	 Mailing or hand delivering a letter to City Hall: 
10631 – 100 Street, Fort St. John, BC V1J 3Z5 
Attention: Bonnie McCue, Corporate officer

•	 by email to legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca

Written comments received will be distributed to Council for 
their consideration at the meeting.

For more information about this TUP application, please 
contact the Planning Technologist, Aaron Lovett at  
alovett@fortstjohn.ca or by telephone at (250) 787-8036.


